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18 January 2012 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Out of School Visit 
 
A visit to The Caird Hall for the Holocaust Memorial Day has been arranged for our P7 children for Thursday 
26th January 2012. The group will leave school at 9.50am.  
 
The children will be transported by coach, fitted with seatbelts – Mr Malone will be in charge of the visit, 
accompanied by Mrs Dashwood and Mrs Black (Student).   
 
The group will return to school in time for lunch as usual. 
 
For this trip, the children should wear school uniform. Please ensure your child is suitably dressed for the 
weather including a coat in case of cold or wet weather. 
 
You have already given written consent for this activity on the general consent form at the start of the 
session. Please contact the school if there is anything else you wish to know.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Y. Donnelly 
Depute Head Teacher  
 

St Clement’s R.C. Primary School 
Balgarthno Place 
Dundee 
DD2 4QG  
 
Tel: 01382 436692 
E-mail: st-clements@dundeecity.gov.uk 
Website : http://st-clements.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk 
Blog: http://tinyurl.com/666afbz 
Twitter : @stclementsps 
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